
                                

                                  Minutes of the Regular Bradford Township Meeting 

7:00 p.m. Monday May 13, 2024  

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

      The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by John Hass. Present were John Hass, 

Bryan Hathaway, Tim Swanson, Brenda Springer, Tom Anderson, Gary Larson, Justin 

Anderson, Rick Schneider, Dejon Bunnel, Fred Morke, Greg Pelzer, and Dustin Westlind. All 

rose and pledged allegiance to the flag.  

      The minutes of last month’s meeting were read and approved. The motion was made by 

Bryan Hathaway and seconded by Tim Swanson. 

      Rick Schneider, representing Isanti Spirits, requested approval of a liquor license. Tim 

Swanson moved to approve. Bryan Hathaway seconded, and the motion passed unanimously.  

      Fred Morke stated there were potholes that needed repair. 

      Brenda Springer presented the treasurer’s report. Bryan Hathaway moved to approve and 

pay the claims. Tim Swanson seconded, and the motion passed unanimously. 

      The 2024 road tour was scheduled for May 22. 

      Tim Swanson moved to have Lucas take down the oak tree in the parking lot. Bryan 

Hathaway seconded, and the motion passed unanimously. 

      Justin Anderson stated the newly installed culvert on Jivaro Street NW had to be lowered 

four inches. This was requested by the MN DNR. 

      The supervisors were not opposed to the zoning requests from Josh Riddell {with the 

changes} and Craig Wright.  

      There was discussion concerning the Lake Francis Community Park. 

      We adjourned at 7:50 p.m. The motion was made by Bryan Hathaway and seconded by 

Tim Swanson. 

 

                                                                                                   

 

 

 

                                                                                                           Thomas L. Anderson, clerk 

                                                                                                                                                                                                  

 

                                                                                               

                                                                                                  

 

                                                                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

  

 

 



   

 

 

 


